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IHS Were not our hearts burning as he spoke to us on the road …  And they recognized him  IN  THE  BREAKING  OF  THE  BREAD Gospel of Luke 24: 13-35 Holy   Name   o f   Jesus   Catho l i c   Chu rch  1 0 2 3 5  A s h b r o o k   D r i v e ,   S a i n t   L o u i s ,   M i s s o u r i ,   6 3 1 3 7  3 1 4 . 8 6 8 . 2 3 1 0      F a x   3 1 4 . 8 6 8 . 3 9 1 9  Gina Keppler  314-868-4824 Judy Mantch 314-868-7995 Anna Petroff 314-869-2936 Ted Piekutowski  314-355-7288 Judi Sams  314-869-2589   Bob Stolte  314-869-8147  Weekend Mass Schedule  Saturday    4:00 pm  Standard Time       5:00 pm  Daylight Time Sunday     8:00am, 10:30am  Daily Mass Schedule  6:30 am Tuesday/Thursday 8:00 am Monday/Wednesday/Friday 8:00 am Wednesday/Thursday Christ Light of the Nations School Check the Bulletin each week for schedule changes.  Holy Days of Obligation  8:00 am, and 7:00 pm  Civil Holidays  9:00 am  Sacrament of Reconciliation   Saturdays 2:30-3:30 (CST);  3:30-4:30 (CDT) Advent & Lent Reconciliation  Services By appointment at any time— call priest directly. Liturgy of the Hours  7:35am  Monday/Wednesday/Friday  Eucharistic Adoration 7:00am Tuesday-midnight Wednesday   Becoming a Catholic Christian    The parish has a year-round/on-going process to assist adults in  becoming Catholic.  It also has a special program for older  unbaptized children.  Both can start any time.  Call Deacon George (868-2310) for further information 

Sacrament of Marriage  Engaged couples begin preparation for the Sacrament of Marriage at least 6 months before their wedding.  Please remember—a wedding date will not be scheduled until the assessment of their readiness for the Sacrament of Marriage has been completed.  Contact the rectory for more information.  Weddings are not scheduled during the Season of Lent. Anointing of the Sick  The sacrament is for those having  surgery, the seriously ill, the  chronically ill, and those near death.  If you know in advance that you are going to the hospital, call one of the priests to arrange for anointing at home or church.  In addition the sacrament is celebrated at church on the first Saturday of the month after evening Mass and on the third Sunday of the month after 8:00 Mass.  It may be repeated as needed.  A PLEDGE TO P A R I S H  L I F E  My parish is composed of  people like me.  I help make it what it is. It will be friendly, if I am.   Its pews will be filled, if I help fill them.  It will do great work, if I work. It will make generous gifts to  causes, if I am a generous giver.  It will bring other people into its  community,  if I invite and bring them.  It will be a parish of loyalty and love, of fearlessness and faith, and a parish with a noble spirit, if I, who make it what it is, am filled with these same things.  Therefore, with the help of God,  I shall dedicate myself to the task of being all the things that I want my parish to be. 

Parish Pastoral Leadership Father Michael Henning Pastor     mickeylee48@sbcglobal.net    Sister Rose Mercurio, SSND Pastoral Associate           rosessnd@sbcglobal.net Ms. Juanita Blackshear Director of Administration & Programs  jblackshear52@sbcglobal.net Mrs. Buffy Modde Parish Nurse parishnurse.hnoj@sbcglobal.net Mrs. Theresa McWilliams Director of Music          tmacwms@sbcglobal.net Deacon George Watson Permanent Deacon                hgwatson@msn.com         Deacon Matthew Duban     Permanent Deacon        meduban@sbcglobal.net         Mrs. Judy Krenn      Youth Ministry Coordinator    judykrenn@aol.com  Christ Light of the Nations Catholic School 1650 Redman Avenue St. Louis, Mo.  63138, 314.741.0400  Sister Mary Lawrence, SSND Principal Sr_mary@charter.net  Parish Support Staff  Mrs. Sandy Miesner Parish Secretary          parishoffice10235@sbcglobal.net Mr. Steve Jones Maintenance Coordinator Mr. David Vaughn Parish Custodian Mrs. Rose Fox Rectory Housekeeping  Parish Pastoral Council Patrick Barrett  314-388-2439 Betty Easley  314-388-0263  
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Highlights of Life in Our Community Our Parish Life Good for You - Good for Others Details in your bulletin or Parish Directory. Being involved insures the vitality of our parish.  Sunday, September 19th Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time • Parish Credit Union • Sacramental Anointing of the Sick • Hospitality Sunday: Coffee & Donuts • Blood Pressure Screening  Monday, September 20th • Exercise Class  Tuesday, September 21st • Eucharistic Adoration & Visits  Wednesday, September 22nd • Eucharistic Adoration & Visits • Parish Quilting • Zumba Class  Saturday, September 25th  • Blood Drive   Sunday, September 26th   Twenty-sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time • Parish Credit Union      Coming Special Events  Listening Session on Catholic Education Tuesday, October 5th Trinity Catholic High School Selected gathering of parish leaders and parents to discuss the advancement of Archbishop Carlson’s vision for Catholic education.  Archdiocesan Pastoral Assembly Saturday, October 30th Cardinal Rigali Center 1st annual gathering of parish leaders from across the Archdiocese focusing this year on Evangelization. 

“Friends of Priests” is initiating a Prayer Campaign for all priests,  deacons, seminarians and consecrated religious.  This campaign will begin on Sunday, October 3, 2010, and end on Wednesday, December 8, 2010.  Enrollment for the Campaign will begin on September 18.  All parishioners are invited to sign a pledge to pray ten Hail Marys each day from Sunday, October 3, to Wednesday, December 8.  The signed prayer pledges are to be collected by the hospitality ministers and given to the parish secretary.  Friends of Priests will have the prayer pledges bound in book form to be presented to the Archdiocese at the 5:00pm Mass on Saturday,  December 4, 2010, at the Cathedral Basilica.  All are welcome to attend this Mass. Project Joseph  What: One day healing retreat  When: Saturday. September 25, 2010 8:30am—4:00pm  Who: Men who have suffered after abortion.  Those from any faith background are welcome.  About:  For every mother who has lost a child to abortion, there is a father.  The pain may be different, but it is just as strong and deep.  Our trustworthy team of deacons, priests, and lay people understand this pain, and ensure complete confidentiality along the road to peace and healing.  The day will include presentations, opportunities for private reflection, the Sacrament of Reconciliation, and Mass.  How much:  $30 (please note that no one will be turned away fro an inability to pay)  RSVP:  Please visit stlprojectjoseph.org. email  stlprojectjoseph@archstl.org or call 314-792-7565 to register, or to learn more about private spiritual direction and professional  counseling.  Remember, nothing is too big for God, who loves and forgives all 
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       September 25-26  5:00pm  Dee Hooser*, Jennifer Krsul*, Barb Ellington, Mary Krsul, Laura Lucido, Judy Mantych, Mary  Migliazzo, Tony Migliazzo, Carol Oldendorf-D  8:00am  Marie Tabor*, Frank Albers*, Bernice Parciak, Laura Petroff, Anne Schwanz, Martin Audrain, Josephine Bono, Diana Goodwin, Larry Colombo-D  10:30am  Pat Edgar*, Regina Anderson*, Judi Sams, Janet Ulreich, Mike Walsh, Linda Byrns, Joan  Cuidon, Jeanne Field, Lori Garner-D          September 25-26  5:00pm Eileen Mills 8:00am Pat Stolte 10:30am Youth Group            September 20-24   8:00am Ginny Maier & Jim Cuidon     September 25-26  5:00pm Lauren Whittington, Grace & Juliana   Modde 8:00am David Bober & Andrew Gerhart  10:30am Bethany Bierman, Michael Brooks & Shay   Garner         September 25-26  5:00pm Merz Family 8:00am Grue Family 10:30am Youth Group     

  MASS INTENTIONS   MONDAY September 20 8:00am  Mildred Harbke  TUESDAY September 21 6:30am  Mike Saunchgrow  WEDNESDAY  September 22 8:00am  Walter Zuchowski 8:00am  School Mass at Our Lady of the    Rosary        THURSDAY  September 23 6:30am  Veronica Murphy  FRIDAY September 24 8:00am  Tom Stanton  SATURDAY September 25 5:00pm  Homer Zigler  SUNDAY  September 26 8:00am  Robert Gravlin 10:30am Herman Krueger, Sr. Eucharistic Ministers  Serving Our Lord in the ministry as an Extra Ordinary Minister of Holy Communion is a privilege.  Anyone who would be interested in assisting at Mass in this ministry, please  contact Linda Schneider at 868-2374 Please pray for the repose of the soul of Norbert Otto  and all who have died this week.  May his soul and all the souls of the faithful departed rest in peace.  Amen 
EMERGENCY NUMBERS If you do not have an emergency contact number on file with the office, PLEASE, call and give us one. There have been situations when we needed to contact  a “next of kin”, and did not have an emergency number.  Please let us help you in a more timely fashion. 
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  BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND  ZUMBA RETURNED TO  HOLY NAME OF  JESUS  WHEN:   WEDNESDAYS WHERE:  COMMUNITY CENTER TIME: 6:00-7:00 P.M.  If you or a family member or friend are admitted to the hospital, please call the office at 868-2310 and give us that information.  We would love to visit you and have the community pray for you.  Because of HIPA, the hospitals will not let us know you are there. Northeast Deanery Senior Ministry Fall Bowling League   Join us every Monday starting October 4th from 1:30- 3:30pm as the Northeast Deanery Senior Ministry begins its Fall Senior Wii Bowling League. This is a bowling league which travels from parish to parish to compete against the other local senior bowling teams.  We will kick off the season at Blessed Teresa of Cal-cutta (1050 Smith).  So please come have fun, social-ize, and even get a little exercise while learning to bowl interactively.  For more information or to sign up a team, please call Faria at 664-9700. 

SETTING LIMITS ON SCREEN TIME   The average adult in the U.S. watches al-most five hours of television per day. Even for people with high levels of physical activity, watching four or more hours of TV and screen-based entertainment per day is associated with worse mental health, obesity, diabetes, high blood pressure, low levels of  “good” (HDL) cholesterol, and a 46% greater risk of early death. What can you do to protect yourself and your family from an overdose of this technology.   1. Take TV’s and computers out of the bedroom (this may both reduce your screen time and improve your sleep time).   2. Avoid TV or other screen-based enter-tainment during mealtime (you may find you eat less and talk more).          3. Turn the TV off when no one is watch-ing (to save power and your health).   4. Set a daily limit on your TV and screen-based entertainment time and track it. One study found that people assigned a lock-out device trig-gered at one half a person’s usual TV time burned   more than 200 additional calories per day than people not given the device.  These simple changes may help control your weight, improve your physical and mental health, and give you more time for the people and activities you love. Peace in Christ,  Buffy Modde RN, BSN Parish Nurse at HNJ  Thank you to William J Mayer, MD, MPH, Medical Editor  of UMR Healthy Living.                     ——————————————————————————  What I’m thankful for! I’m thankful for the prayers and concerns of family and friends. I’m thankful for the country I live in. I’m thankful for my cats and being a 2 time cancer survivor.  Thank you Karen Uhlenbrock for sharing!  Send me what you are thankful for, at parish-nurse.hnoj@sbcglobal.net             
Welcome to our Parish Family  Kaitlyn Marie Wiegers, daughter of Dan and Ann Wiegers, who  received new life in Jesus through the Sacrament of Baptism on  September 12th.  May God watch over her and guide her always. 
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 Thank you again to all who donated items for the baskets or donated a complete basket!  Your  support for booth was amazing! BASKET WINNERS  #1 6 Bottles of Wine   Jennifer Krsul #2  A Cozy Cup of Tea  Helen Bober #3  A Good Yarn   Angela Loy #4  Barrel of Booze   Chris Jurgens #5  Bobble Galore   McCarthy #6  Cardinal Basket   Bob Rose #7  Christmas in September  Brendel #8  Cinco de Mayo   T. Schweitzer #9  Coffee Basket   Tom Koerper #10 Ding Dong –Avon’s calling Jim Bonnell #11 Dog Gone    Phyllis Lawler #12 Fitz’s  & Fun   Chris Masters #13 Gone Fishin   Bryan Loy #14 Hill Brewing Co.   Lois Albers #15 I-Music    M. Babin #16 Kiss Me-I’m Irish   McCarthy #17 Let’s Cook   Marie Tabor #18 Memphis Best   Brandon #19 Music Fest   Connie Walsh #20 Pamper Yourself   B. Goymerac #21 Pretty & Pink   D. Freeman #22 Proud to be an American  K. Uhlenbrock #23 Puzzle This   M.B. Akers #24 Ray’s Gourmet Food  R. Cahill #25  Relax    Vince Sansone #26 Road Trip    Roy Hays #27 Sinfully Chocolate  K. Uhlenbrock #28 Sweet Dreams   Don Merz #29 Trick or Treat   Bennett #30 Tropical Paradise   L. Longinette #31 Wanna Golf  at Innsbrook Tim Moran #32 We All Scream for Ice Cream Donna Leeser #33 Time to Redecorate  F. Gamma Jr. #34 Taste of Poland   F. Gamma Jr. #25 Picture This   Amy  Dock #36 Tailgating    C.  O’Keefe #37 Italia    Victoria Bauer #38 Dinner in Lafayette Square  Frank Albers #39 ZOOM  ZOOM   M. Babin #40 Kitchen’s Closed, Let’s eat out Jennifer Krsul #41 This & That   D. Schlemmer #42 Everything’s Scratch Offs Cathy Helfrich 

WINNERS  i-Pod  Mary Ferkel   TV  Colette Gilbers QUILTING BEES BOOTH WINNERS  Blue Embroidered Quilt M. Marquart  Redwork Quilt   Annie Slaughter  Raggedy Ann & Andy Linda Byrns  Hope Chest Prizes    1. Afghan—Chris Muckle 2. Blue Embroidered  pillowcases—Chris Pouyer 3. Afghan—Linda Byrns 4. Pink Embroidered Pillowcases—Kelly Coffman 5. 34” Table centerpiece—Kelly Coffman FALL FESTIVAL AND HOMECOMING The festival was a BIG success and what a great day! On behalf of the Festival Committee we would like to thank everyone who came and those who  participated in the raffles. It really takes a team of people to put this together and we couldn’t have done it without the help of all of the volunteers. Many thanks and much appreciation to all. Donna  Schlemmer and Roy Moyers  There will be a meeting in October to discuss this year’s festival and to start planning for 2011. To help ensure the continued success of the festival and homecoming we would appreciate your input.  Please take a few minutes to let us know what you liked and what improvements you would like to see next year. You can drop this in the collection basket or send an email to dschle3@aol.com.   I would like to see____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
I liked____________________________________________________________________________
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 PRAYER CHAIN      If you or someone you know is in need of prayer, please call either Betty Kondracki @868-0176 or Pat Edgar @868-4143.  If there is anyone who would like to be part of this rewarding ministry, we could always use another prayer partner. 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time  “It is my wish, then, that in every place the people should pray, lifting up holy hands, without anger or argument,”  1 TIMOTHY 2:8  Try to make it a habit to give God, the first few  minutes of each day by simply praying, “Lord, what do You want me to do today with all the gifts You have given me?”   Then be sure to listen for His  response throughout each day. 

Stewardship of Treasure Your Gifts of Support for Our Parish Mission  
    Gregg Murphy, Donald Paulsen, Theresa Schultz         Jo Smith, John Babeor, Helen Matthews, Eileen Crawford, Vince Harbke, John Hogan, Eugene Dallen 

Report on Parish  Collections Envelope Offerings $6,737.67 Loose Offerings $170.38 Total Sunday Collection: Parish Support $6,908.05 St. Vincent de Paul Society $661.00 

White House Women’s Retreats—Fall 2010 Date  Time   Director Oct 4-7 Begins 11:30am Sr. Marie       Schwann, CSJ Oct 18-21 Begins 11:30am Fr. Dick Hadel Nov 15-18 Begins 11:30am Fr. Dick Hadel Nov 18-21 Begins  5:00pm Fr. Bob       Costello S.J. Are the hurried actions of life becoming a distrac-tion?  Close your day planner, unplug your computer, turn off your cell phone and come sit at the feet of our Lord.  Surrounded by the beauty and serenity of White House Retreat, you will be guided through the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius that are the key-stone of the White House experience.  The fatigue of everyday life is something we do not recognize until we allow ourselves the luxury of uninterrupted rest.  You owe it to yourself to let go of the world and spend some quality time with our Lord.  Please con-tact Cyndi Barton at White House Retreat 314-416-6400 x 230 and visit www.whretreat.org Annual Silver and Golden Wedding Jubilee Mass  A special Mass, celebrated by Archbishop Robert J. Carlson, will be held on Sunday, September 26, 2010 at 2:30pm at the Cathedral Basilica (4431  Lindell Blvd, 63108)  Please call 792-7170 to make your reservation. 

September 19 through September 26, 2010  Sunday: Am 8:4-7  Ps 113:1-2,4-8  1 Tm 2:1-8  Lk  16:1-13  Monday: Prv 3:27-34  Ps 15:2-4b,5  Lk 8:16-18  Tuesday: Eph 4:1-7,11-13  Ps 19:2-5  Mt 9:9-13  Wednesday: Prv 30:5-9  Ps 19:29,72,89,101,104,163   Lk 9:1-6  Thursday: Eccl 1:2-11  Ps 90:3-6,12-14,17bc  Lk  9:7-9  Friday: Eccl 3:1-11  Ps 144:1b,2abc,3-4  Lk 9:18-22  Saturday: Eccl 11:9-12:8  Ps 90:3-6,12-14,17  Lk  9:43b-45  Sunday: Am 6:1a,4-7  Ps 146:7-10  1 Tm 6:11-16   Lk 16:19-31  
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 St,. Vincent de Paul Society is in great need of canned food for our two food pantries and funds for utility assistance.  The requests for assistance have always been greater i n  t h e  m o n t h s  o f  J u l y  t h r o u g h  December.  However, the current economic condi-tions have magnified the need. Many people have lost jobs or had their hours cut.  Their income does-n’t pay the bills for utilities, food and shelter.  We are seeing many single and two-p0arent families who have never had to ask for assistance.   Your generosity makes our ministry possible and we try very hard to be good stewards of the funds you provide.  Last year, we spent $66,074.00 for 680 families for utility assistance.  We have used all of the funds from several generous bequests since 2005 and are operating on the funds we receive from the blue envelopes and memorials.  Last year our food pantries served 2,111 families.  We have received the last distribution of canned food from the Mail Carrier Drive.  The next major canned collection is the Boy Scout Drive on Thanks-giving weekend.  Your donations of canned food can be put in the brown containers at the church en-trances or dropped off at the parish office.  We know there are many demands on your resources and we truly appreciate the sacrifices you make to help others in need.  Thank you and God bless you 
Can you recall the last time you had a moment for yourself?..To Think..To Pray..To Relax..To Be Quiet..?  Now is the time to do something for your-self and God.  Come with other women from our par-ish for the retreat on October 8,9 & 10.  Join us for a time of rest, renewal, and spiritual nourishment at King’s House Retreat and Renewal Center in  Belleville, Il.  Registration ends on 09/14. Please contact Parish Captain Carol Oldendorf at 395-2814 or email: cmoldendorf@charter.net for  further information and to register. 

Fall Marketplace Christ Light of the Nations School  DATE:  Thursday, October 14th  TIME:  6pm—9pm  PLACE: Holy Name of Jesus Community Ctr  COST:  $5 per person (proceeds will go the    School)  Come by and enjoy appetizers and drinks, while do-ing your Holiday shopping.  There’s something for everyone on your list! Arbonne..Avon..Mary Kay..Thirty-One..Harry & David..Pampered Chef..Ray’s Gourmet Salso..Jewelry..Just to name a few!  *Door prizes *50/50 raffle 

     Matt and I want to thank the Ladies Guild at Holy Name of Jesus for the gracious amount of money that they donated to St. Patrick’s Center Mostaciolli Casserole, so that we may purchase bananas and milk for the center. It is church members and their different organiza-tions that make it possible for Matt and  I to donate these items to St. Patrick’s Center. 
    Fall is approaching and so is the fall yardwork!  Northeast Deanery Senior Ministry is currently scheduling groups for fall yardwork blitzes  including leaf raking and gutter cleaning for older adult homeowner age 65 and up.  This is a great family friendly volunteer opportunity or simply an opportunity for a group of friends to serve older adults in their community.  To be placed on the list or to volunteer, please contact Whitney at 314-664-9700.  Homeowners will be accommodated accord-ing to the availability of volunteers. 




